
The information you will provide on the consent form is required for the School Nursing Service for the purposes of administering 
immunisations in schools. This information will be processed in line with the Data Protection (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Law, 2017.  For full 

details of our Fair Processing Notice and how we look after your data please visit: www.gov.gg/hscprivacy    If you don’t have access to the 
internet please contact us and a paper copy will be provided. 

 

 

 
 

26 April 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Teenage Boosters   
 
 
Following a request from Ladies’ College to fit in with some calendar changes the school nurses have 
changed the date they will attend school to offer boosters to year 9. The revised date is as below. 
 
 
 

The School Nurses will now visit: 
 

School: Ladies’ College 

Date: Thursday 20 May 2021 

 
You should already have received a letter and a consent form from our service which was posted out to 
you last week. School are able to provide a replacement if required. Please ensure the consent form is 
returned to school as requested by Wednesday 28 April 2021. 
 
Please contact the School Nurses at Lukis House on Tel No: 707368 if you require any further 
information  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
School Nursing Service 
Children and Family Community Services 
 
 

School Nursing Service 
Lukis House 
Grange Road 
St Peter Port 
Guernsey 
GY1 2QG 
+44 (0) 1481 707368 
 SchoolNurses@gov.gg 
 www.gov.gg/schoolnurses  
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